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19/02/2025  21:38:232025/0198/L OBJ C Owens This part of Pilgrims Lane is already a construction site and has been for many many years. This is a 

conservation area and if one wants to change the house so much, they really should have bought a house 

somewhere else?. I strongly object to any more works to be granted in this neighbourhood and subject the 

neighbours to more grief and inconvenience: the noise, the delivery of building materials, parking etc etc. We 

have suffered enough!!! Moreover, this part of Pilgrim’s lane is narrow and already we are forced to walk in the 

street from time to time to avoid the building works, this is not safe as the road is used by many children. 

Please come and visit this part of Pilgrim’s Lane and see for yourself what is happening to our once beautiful 

road. We can’t wait for the ones you have already granted to be finished so please don’t start on another one.  

This is unacceptable.
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